The Town of Lincoln, Trempealeau County, Wisconsin held their regular meeting on the 12th
day of March, 2025. Present at the meeting were Jack Speerstra, Paul Coburn, Gary Giese,
Valerie Pronschinske, Sharon Sosalla and Todd Haase. Also present was Tom Morehouse.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Speerstra and the meeting notices were certified
has posted.

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved as presented.
The treasurer’s report was given and approved.

The Chairman report was next on the agenda and Jack stated that the meeting with the highway
department will be on the 18th day of March, 2025.

Spring Road School on April 21-23 was discussed and it was decided that Todd and one board
member should attend. Sharon to make reservations for both the classes and the hotel.

District meeting for the Towns Association will be held on on the 14th and 15th day of March
and Sharon & Jack will attend. Sharon on the 14th and Jack on the 15th.

Open discussion was next and Tom Morehouse was present to ask if we would be interested in
extending the water line to connect with the Riverside Trailer Ct. hook up. Jack stated that
should be brought up with the Lincoln Sanitary Board since they are different from the Town of
Lincoln.

Road review of the town roads will be held on the 21st of March, 2025 starting at 9:00 a.m. at
the Town Hall.

Jack and board members will meet with the Whitehall Fire Department on the 26th day of
March, 2025. The purpose of the meeting will be to determine a fair amount of money needed
by the fire department and is assessed to the Town of Lincoln.

Reminder of Spring Election on the 1st of April, 2025. Annual meeting will be held on the 15th
day of April, 2025 @ 7:00 p.m. at the Town Hall.

The attached list of bills was audited and paid.

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Gary, seconded by Paul. Meeting adjourned at
8:35 p.m.

Sharon Sosalla, Clerk



